¥ SPK MATRICULATION HIGHER SECONDARY SCHOOL 5@)

Erode Main Road, Kadachanallur, Kumarapalayam Tk, ;ﬁ ‘:'}!
Namakkal Dt., Tamilnadu - 638 008.

Date . .11 JUL.J0

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global
Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on
Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief executive statement of

continued support for the UN Globa] Compact, a description of practical

s actions in support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of
U) outcomes or expected outcomes.
7p)
1 3 We are late in creating, sharing, and posting our COE report due to not
W O receiving any communicatioy regarding the COE updates and being
O unaware of the submission requirements.
v
M ©) We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to posta COE
p—l n that describes our organization’s efforts and progress in support of the
m UN Global Compact. Our COE will be posted on the UN Global Compact

website by 12th Jul, 2024 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

N Yo

A.S. Prabu,

Chairman

P : 04288 - 276511,12,13 M : 73731 - 73731
E-Mail : hss@spkschools.com, Website : www.spkschools.com




